
Attendance Record Year: 2018

Open Space and Parks Advisory Committee
January February March April May June July August September October November December # of meetings attended % of meetings  attended

Amico, Ann Marie 1 0 1 1 0 0 1 1 1 1 Canceled* 1 8 73%

Briggs, Alan 0 1 0

Finch, Robert 0 1 0 1 1 0 1 1 1 1 Canceled* 1 8 73%

Hammond, Robin 1 1 1 1 1 1 0 0 0 1 Canceled* 1 8 73%

Hess, George 1 1 1 1 1 0 0 1 1 0 Canceled* 1 8 73%

Hinson, Robert 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 Canceled* 1 11 100%

Hoit, Greg 1 1 1 1 0 1 0 1 1 1 Canceled* 1 9 82%

Martin, Mallory 1 1 1 1 1 0 0 1 1 0 Canceled* 1 8 73%

Matthis, George 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 Canceled* 1 11 100%

Roe, Chuck 1 0 1 1 1 1 1 Canceled* 1 7 88%

Schwegel, Mark 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 0 0 Canceled* 0 2 18%

Woodard, Woody 1 1 1 1 0 1 1 1 1 1 Canceled* 1 10 91%

9 9 8 10 6 6 6 10 9 8 10

Alan Briggs resigned his seat March 1, 2018 due to moving out of Wake County.

Chuck Roe was appointed April 2, 2018 by Commissioner Hutchinson to represent District IV replacing Alan Briggs.

* November and December meetings were combined into one meeting (December 3) due to Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays.

Member not on OSAPAC during these months.  


